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News Release  

 

Lead Negotiators Meet to Discuss 
Seigneury  

 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 26, Onerahtókha/April 2006) Grand Chief Michael Ahríhron 
Delisle, Jr. met yesterday with Chief Federal Negotiator Marc Lalonde to discuss 
issues related to the Seigneury of Sault St. Louis (SSSL) negotiations.  
 
“We’re pleased that the new Conservative government has recognized the 
importance of the Seigneury grievance, and has kept Mr. Lalonde on as its Chief 
Negotiator, ” said Chief Delisle. “ While the teams have been meeting to discuss 
technical issues, this was our first face to face meeting since announcing the 
beginning of Seigneury negotiations last November.” 
 
The meeting took place in Montreal.   
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For more information, please contact:   
David S. Lahache 
SSSL Communications Coordinator 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 289     
 
 


